From: Kushiro Citizen Collaboration Division <shi-kokusai@city.kushiro.lg.jp>

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2024 5:23 PM

To: LegislativeServices <LegislativeServices@burnaby.ca>; Wong, Elaine <Elaine. Wong@burnaby.ca>

Cc: Kassam, Noreen <Noreen.Kassam@burnaby.ca>; Rao, Rajvir <Rajvir.Rao@burnaby.ca>; & i=—HB SHIMA
Shoichiro <shoichiro.shima@city.kushiro.lg jp>; {F& F¥& SUMITOMO Ayaka
<ayaka.sumitomo(@city.kushiro.lg.jp>

Subject: Re: City of Burnaby - Re: Plans For 60 Anniversary Commemoration Project

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from shi-kokusai@city.kushiro.lg.jp. Learn why this
is important at https://aka.ms/[.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information
or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Elaine-san,
Thank you so much for sending me the letter from the Mayor of Burnaby.

We appreciate your suggestion that the Mayor of Kushiro should visit the City of Burnaby at the time of the concert
events at Deer Lake Park in July 2025.
We will make concrete plans fo the visit.

As for the event to commemorate the 60th anniversary of the sister city partnership to be held in Kushiro city, we are
currently discussing about it, so please give us a little more time.

Kushiro City will have a fireworks and a gourmet event called “Kushiro Tairyo Donpaku” on the 13th and 14th of
September 2025.
If the delegation of Burnaby Council is planning to visit Kushiro, this is the best time to come to Kushiro.

While March and April transitional periods of a fiscal year, so it might be difficult for us to accept your visit on
March and April 2025.

Best regards,

KANEKO Hiroko (she/her)

Section Chief,

Citizen Collaboration Promotion Division, City of Kushiro <Hokkaido, JAPAN>
Tel(Int'l): (+81) 154-31-4503

E-mail: shi-kokusai@city.kushiro.lg.jp
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